
  

 

Year 2, Class 5 
Autumn 2 Newsletter 

A note from Miss Nichol 
Welcome back to school I hope you all 
had a great half term .We have lots of 
lovely plans for your children this half 
term on the lead up to Christmas. 
  

Important Reminders: 
 
It is starting to get really cold so please send your 
child to school with the appropriate clothing to suit 
the weather conditions. 
 

Topic 
 
This term our topic is ‘Memory Box’. We will be 
learning all about life in the past. We will be looking at 
the history of toys and comparing how they have 
changed over the years. We will be placing them on a 
timeline from old to new. We will also be comparing 
the materials used in the past in comparison to the 
manmade materials used now. In geography we will 
look at what the local area of our school looks like now 
compared to in the past. We will also be learning about 
healthy eating and how to make our own healthy 
sandwich which our parents will be invited to enjoy 
with us. 

  
  
 
 Homework: 

We will continue to give out homework every 
Monday and will expect it to be completed by the 
following Friday. This involves two sheets and two 
sets of online homework on Spelling Shed. Reading 
books should also be returned to school daily. 

 

Events and assemblies this half term: 

This half term we have the following events and activities: 
 
Halloween Disco - 4th November 
Parents Evenings – 11th and 12th November 
Pantomime – 4th December 
Christmas Dinner Day - 10th December 
KS1 concert- 11th December 
Year 1 + 2 Christmas party - 16th December 
Christmas Fayre - 19th December 

 
 

 

Weekly reminders: 

• PE will be on a Monday afternoon and 
children  

• Homework will be set on a Monday and 
expected to be completed by the following 
Friday 

• Snack will be available on a Tuesday and a 
Thursday for 50p per day 

• Reading books will be changed every 
Monday if they are at school. 

 


